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Statement delivered in the Board of Governors 
on 28 November 2008 by the Resident 

Representative of Zimbabwe on behalf of the 
group of members of the African Union 

concerning the appointment of the Director 
General 

 
 

 

 

On 28 November 2008, the Resident Representative of Zimbabwe to the Agency delivered a 
statement in the Board of Governors, on behalf of the group of members of the African 
Union, concerning the appointment of the Director General. 
 
As requested in the statement, the statement is herewith circulated for the information of 
Member States. 
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